
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
1435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 

Subject: FCC Deferral Request 
FCC: IPH-B4560 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I am requesting a deferred listing to the FCC for FCC: IPH-B4560 until 6/13/2023.  

Please review the application but hold off on listing the product on the FCC Website until that date. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Moranha 
Compliance Engineer 
Garmin International 


